
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
HOME AFFAIRS

LOK SABHA

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:5135
ANSWERED ON:08.05.2012
VISIT OF PAKISTANI JUDICIAL COMMISSION
Namdhari Shri Inder Singh

Will the Minister of HOME AFFAIRS be pleased to state:

(a) whether a judicial commission of Pakistan visited India recently in connection with the terrorist attack in Mumbai on 26th
November, 2011; 

(b) if so, the details of observations made by the said commission; and 

(c) the follow up action taken thereon?

Answer

MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF HOME AFFAIRS (SHRI JITENDRA SINGH) 

(a) to (c): Yes, Madam. A Judicial Commission from Pakistan visited India on 14-21 March, 2012 in connection with the Terrorist
Attack in Mumbai on 26th November, 2011. The witnesses appeared before the Judicial Commission and their statements/evidences
were recorded. The Record and Proceedings of the Judicial Commission have been forwarded to the Government of Pakistan.
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